
 Conservation Commission 
 Property Visits and Monitoring 
 November 20, 2022 
  
 
APPROVED: 1/4/2023 
 
ATTENDING:  Carroll Brown (Chair), Richard Batchelder (Vice Chair), and Liz Miller 
 
ABSENT:  Richard Metcalf, Bill Haskell (Alternate) and Janet Cote 
 
PROPERTIES VISITED:  Profile Falls lot, Breck-Plankey Spring, Westwood Drive lot, West Shore Road 
Wellheads, and Wulamat Road wetlands. 
 
The group met at the Town Offices parking lot at 9:00 am. 
 
While visiting the Town’s wellhead area east of the Fowler River, Richard Batchelder noticed a dumpsite 
to the south of the wellhead.   A discussion will be needed to determine how best to address this.  
 
The visits ended at around 11:20 am. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Liz Miller 
Conservation Commission 
 
 


